
TADA Board of Directors 
March 27, 2006 
 
AGENDA ITEM: CALL MEETING TO ORDER.  TAKE ROLL CALL. 
 
The called meeting of the Tallahassee Area Dart Association Board of Directors was 
called to order by Lyle Herrick, President. Roll was taken with a sign in sheet. 
 
AGENDA ITEM: To discuss the events that took place at Bannerman’s Grille on 
March 22, 2006. ( Altercation between 2 Division 2 teams) 
 
The floor was open to a discussion of what events took place and what the consequences 
will be for those involved. A motion was given and passed of the following for the four 
people involved in the altercation: 
 
1. All bonus and trophy points, and any awards associated with the Tallahassee Dart 
League will be suspended for this season. 
 
2.  One individual will be removed as an officer from his position. 
 
3.  One individual will be suspended for one league match ( March 29, 2006) 
 
4.  All Four individuals will be sent formal letters that will explain in detail that this 
is their warning, and next time there will be a much more serious consequence. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:15P.M. The next meeting will be held May 15, 2006 at 
7:00 P.M. at Gills Tavern. 
 
DIRECTORS PRESENT: Lyle Herrick, Sheila Gmeiner, Cheryl Moore, Toby 
VanEsselstine, Dana Stokes, Joe Watts, Andrew Brady 
 
DIRECTORS ABSENT: Terri Gavins, Jim Gavins, Chas Rankin. Libby Johnson, John  
Griffiss 
 
OTHER ATTENDEES:  CAPTAINS AND DIVISION REPS - Travis Flowers, Kelli 
Dougherty, Paul Koch, Dan Gabric 
 
CAPTAINS AND DIVISION REPS ABSENT:  None 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Dana Stokes 
Secretary 


